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GENERAL NOTICE 16-01

To:		Chief Law Enforcement Officers
		Training Officers
		Protective Services
		Resident Troopers

From:		Thomas E. Flaherty
		Police Academy Administrator

Date:		June 1, 2016

Subject:	Personnel Change – Certification/Compliance Office

Please be advised that Certification Officer William Klein has retired, effective this date.

Mr. William Tanner has been assigned as the Manager of Certification, Assessment and Audits and is located in the Office formerly occupied by Mr. Klein.

Mr. Tanner’s contact information is:
Office Telephone – 203- 427-2606
Cell Phone – 860-841-7584
e-mail – William.Tanner@ct.gov

Any certification questions or issues should be directed to Mr. Tanner.

Mr. Tanner will also continue to perform duties as the POST Accreditation Manager and will continue to manage the POST Law Enforcement State Accreditation Program.

